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This week we have continued to learn about frogs 

and their life cycle, Brambles have been keeping a 

keen eye on our tadpoles and were delighted to 

come back Monday and see that a few have grown 

legs. Our tadpole friends will be taken back home on 

our weekly walk today. 

At carpet time, we have been discussing 

Metamorphosis and thinking about other creatures 

that transform into a different form. 

Our letters and sounds activities during free play 

have included an ‘S’ letter hunt in the garden finding 

snails, sand, scoops and sausages. 

We have also been practising our alliteration, with 

our favourite sentence being, “Sid the silly snake 

slithers”. 

 

Our number of the week:  2 

Our key words: Frogspawn, tadpole, froglet, frog, 

pond and metamorphosis. 

Our letter sound: S 

 

Something Special 
 

After the Easter holidays we will be learning all about 

Rabbits, so during your time away from Brambles why 

don’t you see what facts you can find out about them? 

Perhaps you could go for a walk and see if you can 

discover where they live or you might want to draw a 

picture that we can share at carpet time. 

Please send a photo of your adventures to the 

Brambles email address for our Home board.  

Hoppy Learning! 

 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Vicki, 

Miss Lorraine, Miss Treasure 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: Little Tadpoles Big Surprise and 

The Squeaky Story by Pie Corbett 
 

Song: 5 Little Tadpoles 
 

Rhyme: I’m a little Tadpole 

 

 

Please let Brambles Staff know if your child will 

be absent from Pre School each day. 

You can do this by either emailing 

Brambles@Brampton.cambs.sch.uk or calling 

01480 375063 option 2. 

Thank you 

 

Last Day of Term 

Thursday 28th March 

 

Teacher Training Days 

Monday 15th and Tuesday 16th April 

 

Children Return 

Wednesday 17th April 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 
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